
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

Report 

On 23rd March 2022, St.Montfort School Kindergarten organized an 

orientation programme for the parents of newly admitted children in 

class Nursery, KGI and KGII for the year 2022-2023. Where parents got 

acquainted with teacher’s working pattern, as well as, with the various 

teaching methods adopted in the Montfort Kindergarten School. 

The Principal Rev. Bro. Monachan also ensured parents about the care 

of the child in the School and on the other hand the School Counselor 

Mrs. Shraddha gave a session on how important it is for the parents to 

give quality time to their own child for their wholesome development 

and after that, an interactive session was held with the parents and all 

the queries of the parents were resolved. The programme finally 

concluded with the vote of thanks given by Mrs.Shiney Joseph, KG 

Coordinator followed by parents interaction with the class teacher. 


